FEDERACIÓN ESPAÑOLA DE TAEKWON-DO (I.T.F.)



C/ Mercado nº3 - CP 03501 - Benidorm (Alicante) ESPAÑA Telf / Fax 96 585 9885 e_mail: info@taekwondo-itf-spain.com

Http://www.taekwondo-ltf-spain.com

RF 2012.057

Benidorm, 29th October 2012

Dear Master Sahyun James Tjin-A-Ton,

From the Federación Española de Taekwon-Do ITF (FEST), we would like to thank you and the other organizers of the Battle of Utrecht held in the Netherlands on the last 28th October 2012 for the hospitality that you shown towards the Spanish participants in the mentioned event.

We would like to congratulate you for your hard work and the efforts you put in organising and leading this competition.

Kind regards,

Paco Ferrando

President of the Federación Española de Taekwon-Do ITF